Howell, Rosa <NHTSA>

From: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2007 .07 AM
To: Howell, Rosa <NHTSA>

Subject: Memo to File PEQ7-007

Rosa,

Please enter into the file for PE07-007

Stephen McHenry
Investigator, US D.O.T.

————— Original Message-----

From: Gary.Bowne@mbusa.com [mailto:Gary.Bowne@mbusa.com]

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2007 8:36 AM

To: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>»; Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Cc: Stephen.Kraitzembusa.com; pmraher@hhlaw.com; Norbert.Wintzen@DaimlerChrysler.com
Subject: Monthly NHTSA ESP submission PE07-007 August 2007

Dear Jeff & Steve,

This is our monthly report of new complaints, field reports and warranty
claims related to the ESP system in the MY 2000-2001 M-Class vehicles. This
reports covers the month of August, 2007.

For the month of August we have no cases to report in any of the above
categories. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
gquestions.

Customer #1 - Deliver the Dream!

Regards,

Gary H. Bowne

Department Manager

Product Compliance, Analysis, Safety & Emilssions
Mercedes-Benz USA, LLC

One Mercedes Drive

Montvale, NJ 07645

Phone: (201) 573-2718%9

Fax: (201) 476-2866

Cell: (201) 218-2077

email: bowneg@mbusa.com

If you are not the intended addressee, please inform us immediately that you have received
this e-mail by mistake and delete it. We thank you for your support.




